From: Ronald Quiring

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 4109
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 6:30:05 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

I may have commented on this bill or bills just like it in the past. But legislature is not the place to discuss this topic
at all. You guys have not understanding of chemical residules, herbicide alternatives or worker safety. You are only
listening to some radicals that have no vested interest in the loss of these tools. In our seed production we need this
herbicide for pest control, there is no alternative in the pipeline. We have been telling you this for years. Let it die in
committee. Do you Hear me, LET IT DIE IN COMMITTEE.

Sincerely,

Ronald Quiring

1090 S Pacific Hwy
Rickreall, OR 97371
quiring-farms@GMAIL.COM
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